
 

 

353 Needilup North Road 

Jerramungup 6337 

 

14 December 2020 

 

Dear Shire Councilors 

 

I am writing on behalf of myself and my husband Nathan Brown to seek your support for Andrew 

Twine to set up an aeroplane hanger and associated infrastructure on our property - Kent Location 

1273 which abuts the Jerramungup airstrip. 

 

We feel that the inclusion of such a business within our community will enhance the farming 

activities for the agricultural farmers in the area and wider region, as well as add another revenue 

and employment stream to our community. 

 

We are happy to support the application that Andrew is submitting to the Shire of Jerramungup, and 

hope that it will be given approval. 

 

If you have any further queries in relation to this, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Nathan 

Brown 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 
 

Wendy Brown 

 


